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The commitment that veterans make to this country and the State of Oregon is a 

great one.We give up our time and in some cases our lives. Without the property tax 

it would lower the cost of a house payment to the point that they could still remain 

their home.There are states that do this in honor of the sacrifice that veterans make 

for their country and state.I gave 20yrs to the Army in service. This would be a great 

opportunity to take care of the veteran community. Please move this bill forward in 

honor of the Veterans of Oregon. Sincerely Cmdr Terry Smith. Vfw post 3203 of Polk 

county  

 


